
 
Christmas Performance Tickets  

 
 

Our Christmas Performances will take place on the following dates and times: 
 

Key Stage 1 – Class 1 and 2 
Nativity – Wednesday 13th December 2023 at 2.00pm and 5.00pm in the Main Hall  

We ask that children return to school at 4.40pm to be ready for the 5.00pm 
performance.  

 
Key Stage 2 – Classes 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Christmas Concert – Thursday 14th December at 2.00pm and 5.00pm in the Main 
Hall 

 
EYFS - Classes FS1 and FS2 

Nativity – Friday 15th December 2023 at 9.30am in the Main Hall  
 

Tickets are priced at £2 each and this include a raffle ticket to a prize draw at each performance.  
 

Tickets will go on sale week commencing the 4th December 2023.  Due to limited space in the 
hall, please note that only 2 tickets per family are available.  However, if you require more than 2 
tickets, please let the school office know and we will let you know on Monday 11th December 2023 
if we have extra tickets available.  Thank you for your understanding.   
 

 


